
 

TO ALL BRANCH, UNIT AND ASSOCIATE MEMBERS 
 

Branch Meeting:         Wednesday   Mar 08th @ 430 PM  
Unit Meeting:         Thursday       Mar 09th   @ 5 PM  
National website:  http://www.fra.org/    
Facebook: FRA Club 170 
 

To all Branch, Unit and Associate members;  

 

Branch meeting is March 08 at 4:30 P.M.  

 

Regional President Rex Fabion paid Branch 170 a visit at our February meeting. 
Shipmate President Fabion gave us a very interesting and informative talk about what 
is going on back at National Headquarters. Some of the subjects that are being talked 
about are the possibility of selling the National Headquarters building and renting 
space as a cost savings move. 

The monthly magazine will only be printed and mailed out every other month. You can 
go online on the months it’s not printed and read it there.  

Another thing he brought up was that total membership for the FRA is just above 
28,000 and continuing to drop in size, which should be a big concern to all of us.  

I would like to thank Regional President Rex Fabion for the visit and all of the 
information he shared with us.  

 

I'm looking forward to seeing you at our next meeting. 

 

 

                                                Anchors Away Shipmates  

                                                    Pat Guyot President    

                                                                                  


